
 
 

 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

Supply & Printing of Security Stationary 

Notification on the subject procurement published in Business Recorder, Express & Ibrat 

dated 1st November, 2013 stands cancelled. 

This notification is also available on the web-sites of Sindh Bank Limited 

(www.sindhbankltd.com) & SPPRA (www.pprasindh.gov.pk). 

 
 

 

Lt. Col. (R) Shahzad Begg 

AEVP / Head of Administration Division 

Sindh Bank Limited, Head Office, Basement-2 Floor, Federation House 

Abdullah Shah Ghazi Road, Clifton 

Karachi-75600, Pakistan  

Office : (92-21) 35829403 & 35829363  

Fax : (92-21) 35870543  

e-mail: shahzad.begg@sindhbankltd.com  
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